
                   

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Book Fair – Tuesday 12th November – Monday 19th November 

IT’S BACK!!!!!!!! 

We are so pleased to announce that the Scholastics Book Fair will be back in school 

from Tuesday 12th November until the following Monday 19th November. It will be open 

after school each night for you to view and buy any books that catch your eye! You will 

also be able to browse through the selection while waiting for your Parent’s Evening 

appointment.  

The Book Fair supply us with mobile bookcases packed 

with over 200 of the newest and best books from over 60 

publishers, including exclusive titles that you won’t see in 

shops yet. The pop up fair puts the very best books 

directly into school, all while raising rewards for Misson 

Primary to spend on free books and essential resources. 

It’s a chance to buy books for right now, or put them away 

for Christmas.  

 

There will also be a selection of stationery and posters. 

Please come and support the fair as it is a great way to get children excited about 

reading. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Mitchell 

Office Manager 


